
 

Public Notice 

City of Bangor 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the 

Public Accuracy Test for the 

November 5, 2024 General Election 

has been scheduled for Wednesday 

10/16/2024 at 1:30 PM in the 

City Hall Council Room, 

257 West Monroe St. 

Bangor, Michigan. 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted 

to demonstrate that the program 

and computer that will be used 

to tabulate the results of the 

election, counts the votes in 

the manner prescribed by law. 

Shelly Umbanhowar 

City of Bangor Clerk 

 

*This notice was posted at 3:00 PM 10/01/24 


